
FEBRUARY 2, 2021 

 

INVITATION TO BID 

 

 

The Tewksbury School Department will receive sealed bids for: 

 

“SURPLUS TECH SUPPLIES” 
 

at the Office of the Business Manager, Center School, 139 Pleasant Street, Tewksbury, 

Massachusetts, 01876, until 11:00 A.M., February 16, 2021. 

 

Instructions to Bidders, Specifications, Descriptions of all items to be SOLD and Bid Forms may 

be obtained by emailing meuse@tewksbury.k12.ma.us. Items will be sold as one lot to one 

bidder.  The items include older: computers, monitors, printers, projectors, memory and 

miscellaneous.  The Tewksbury School Department reserves the right to reject any and all bids 

and to waive any informalities if deemed to be in the public interest to do so. 

 

 

       For the School Department 

       David Libby,  

             Business Manager 

mailto:meuse@tewksbury.k12.ma.us

